
 
DATE:  July 12, 2016   

SUBJECT: Selection Status Update 

RE:  Miller Outdoor Theatre – Architectural Services RFQ   

TO:  All Respondents  

 

In response to inquiries on the status of the referenced project, respondents and all interested 

parties are advised that no selection has been made, nor has a shortlist of respondents been 

determined. 

 

Houston First Corporation appreciates the interest and patience of all respondent firms and 

intends to contact them directly with any updates. 

 

 


